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Potential spills of toxic materials from a bulk coal terminal in Longview are too likely to risk.

We see everyday leaks and spills impacting the riparian areas and waterways around the country.
We had a near miss at neighboring Mosier when the oil spilled went into the sewage treatment plant
instead of wholly into the river. Please, the risk is too great and our water too precious to risk. Coal
is toxic to the life in streams and rivers.



